
LET’S GO TO THE LIBRARY! 
Fellow Rock Island 

Rotarian, Angela Campbell 

presented an interesting and 

informative program at 

today’s meeting.  Angela, 

the Director of the Rock 

Island Public Library, used 

pictures, facts, and futures 

to take us through the many 

programs offered by the Library.   She reported on the 

completed exterior renovation of the downtown Library 

building which was opened in 1903.  She indicated great pride 

in the facility and said the structure is now in great structural 

shape and ready to serve for many more decades.  She also said 

that substantial interior renovation is needed and that multiple 

options are currently under review.  Angela also told about the programs and commitments made by the Library 

for our community.  Among the most important are a Young Readers Early Literacy program; a Learn to Read 

and Write program geared at adult, teen, and family literacy; a commitment to provide a comfortable place with 

enhanced physical and virtual spaces for our citizens; and, facilities that stimulate imaginations, with reading, 

viewing, and listening experiences for pleasure.  Perhaps her most important message was that the Library has 

evolved into much more than a book depository.  Today our Rock Island Library is out in the community working 

in cooperation with many agencies, schools, and programs to ensure that all of our citizens have the benefit of 

exposure to quality literature, music, information, and fun activities that can help lift people out of poverty and 

despair through improved literacy.  Thanks Angela for an inspiring program.  
 

 

March – May Calendar 
May 3  -  Rock Island Public Library –      
      Rotarian, Angela Campbell 
May 10 -  Privies to Plumbing: A Short 
      History of the Bathroom – Ann 
      Koski 
May 17 -  Rotary Foundation – Rotarian, 
      Bud Phillis 
May 24 -  Financial Scams – Rotarian, 
      Andrew Guzzo 
May 31  -  Kiwanis Joint Meeting 
June 7 -  Shelly Wells Cain – Girls Scouts 
June 14 -  TBA 
June 21 -  Gail Brooks – RI Housing Auth. 
  
 

  
 

 

MEET AND GREET A HIT! 
On April 28th Rock Island Rotary and the RAH Rotary Club 
hosted an informal social just to let out hair down and get 
to know one another better.  The event in the private party 
room of the Blue Cat Pub provided a great opportunity for 
newer members to get better acquainted with fellow 
Rotarians.   Complimentary house specialty hors d'oeuvre 
were plentiful as was the fun and conversation.  In 
attendance were several Past District Governors, Past 
Club Presidents, and current club officers.  Thanks FUN 
Committee for a fun event and for putting this together.  
We’re already looking forward to the next FUN event! 
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Club Notes & Announcements! 


Welcome Guests!  Rock Island Rotary was pleased to welcome 
Heather Locander, wife of past president Mike Locander at today’s 
meeting.  Also we welcomed back “friend of the Club”, Duncan Cameron, 
who emerged from his winter hibernation in Naples, Florida.  Father 
Mirabelli introduced two new Alleman High School Jr. Rotarians, Meaghan 
Verstraete and Brad Johnson.  We also said farewell to Rocky Jr. Rotarians 
Jake Aunan and Chris Lerch.  Rhonda Elsbury, a guest of Al Metz rounded 
out this week’s special visitors! 

Volunteers Needed for JDC!   The Moline Rotary Club has the 18th   

hole during the John Deere Classic. It takes about 10 to 12 persons at all 
times to make this happen and the Moline Rotary is extending an 
invitation to Rock Island Rotary to help cover the slots. The classic is 
the weekend of August 11, but will run from Wednesday thru Sunday. 
Your entrance fee is free, but you will have to buy a Tee Shirt that costs 
about $25. You get free snacks while on duty and a free lunch at noon 
time. If you are interested, please contact Sam Wray at 799-5160 or 
Kent Crippen at 787-3514. 

Earl Hanson Collection!  For the month of May, Rotarians are 
asked to donate glue sticks for Earl Hanson Elementary School.  If you 
don’t care to shop you can donate cash and Club members will shop for 
you. 

New Member Proposed!   We are pleased to announce that 
Cecilia Nache has been proposed for Club membership.  Send any 
comments to First Vice President/Membership Chairman, Steve 
Morenz, smorenz@riverbendfoodbank.org or call 309-721-7632. 

Have Items for our Newsletter?   For May publication send to Bob 
Swanson at bobdebswanson@att.net.  For June publication send items to 
Holly Sparkman at  hksparkman@gmail.com.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                        The F U N Committee! 

 

Save the Date!!  Sunday, June 12, Noon - 5p.m is the next Rock Island 
Rotary FUN Committee event.  Mary Fislar (and her Kiwanian husband, 
Dick) have graciously volunteered to host a Rotary yard party 
alongside (and in if you like!) their lovely backyard pool.  Bring a dish 
to share, meat will be provided!  Some of our Caribbean Cruise 
Rotarians have agreed to show off their bartending skills in recreating 
some of the delicious beverages of St. Thomas, Jamaica, Aruba, and 
other exotic tropical destinations.  Swimming and checking out the 
adult beverages is optional.  Your presence, fellowship, and fun is 
mandatory!  This is a Rotary family event!  Bring spouse/sig. other! 

FOUNDATION RAFFLE FINDS GOOD HOME! 
Today was a rare day for the foundation raffle.  No wine, no bowl, just 
cash!  A total of $60 was collected with $30 going to the winner.  And 
that winner was, Rocky Jr. Rotarian Jake Aunan.  With college just a 
few months in the future, every dollar helps.  Thanks for participating! 

http://www.rirotary.com/
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Al Metz introduced guest, Rhonda 
Elsbury representing the 2016 Senior 
Olympics.  Opening night for the event is 
Thursday, June 2nd at the Davenport 
Hotel starting at 3:30pm.  Events from 
Track to Archery, Literary Arts, Arts & 
Crafts, Ballroom Dancing, Singing, 
Spelling, Trivia, Drawing, Swimming, 
and every sport imaginable are offered.  
Persons 50 years and older are welcome 
to participate.  In some athletic events 
youngsters, in their 40’s are permitted.  
Rhonda invited all Rotarians to sign up 
either as participants or as volunteers 
to help run the week long Olympics.  
Registration deadline is May 27th.  
Forms available from Al Metz. 

YOUR CHANCE TO GO FOR THE GOLD! 
 

         IT’S BIRDIES TIME! 
Official “Birdman”, Kevin Koski, reports that we’re off to a good start on this  
year’s Birdies For Charity Campaign.   All funds raised will go to our Rock Island  
Rotary Club Foundation.  This insures that the funds will be used solely for  
projects benefiting our local community.  This is a great way to help our  
Club build our Foundation resources.  You simply pledge to pay either a  
set amount ($25, $50, etc.) or pledge 1₵ or 2₵ or more for each birdie scored  
by the PGA pros during the John Deere Classic Tournament.  (1₵ usually equals  
about $20).  The John Deere Classic doesn’t get any of your donation.  Your entire donation comes to Rock 
Island Rotary, plus the John Deere Classic Foundation matches your donation in part.  So your donation to 
our club through Birdies for Charity actually multiplies into more than your original donation.  You also 
are invited to guess how may birdies the pros will score during the tournament.  The prize, if you win is a 
new car!  (One of our Rotary Club Members has won the car in the past!)  and if you’re the closest of any 
of our Club members, you win $50 cash!  Donate today! 

Rhonda Elsbury promotes Senior Olympics 

 

ROCK ISLAND ROTARY DOMINATES DISTRICT HONORS!!! 
A happy contingent of Rock Island Rotarians returned from last weekend’s District 6420 Conference with 
their arms full of awards.  The Club won: The Majiyagbe Innovative Project Award  for our support and 
$10,000 donation to start the Rock Island High School Entrepreneur and Enterprise Program; The 
District Governor ȭs Citation Award for Achievement in Membership and Foundation Support ; The 
District Award for Achievement in Liter acy; The District  Award for Sustained  Excellence in Literacy ; 
and President-Elect, Steve Morenz, won the Outstanding Club Officer  of the Year Award  for 2016.  In all 
our club brought home 4 framed certificates, 2 banners, a banner patch, and Steve’s beautiful crystal 
trophy.  Does anyone wonder why we refer to ourselves at THE NUMBER ONE CLUB!!  Congratulations 
Steve, President John, and all Rock Island Rotarians. 

May Rotary Birthdays  
Angela Campbell May 5 

Ruth Lee May 6 
Roger Hungerford May 14 

Susan Cassatt May 21 
Jay Stanley May 29 



 
PRINT AND FILL OUT THIS PAGE.  RETURN TO STEVE MORENZ AT NEXT WEEK’S MEETING 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT – MAKE YOUR PICKS OR YOU WILL BE ASSIGNED!! 
 

 
 

Rotary Committee Preferences:  2016 - 2017

Please choose three committees that you would like to participate in during the upcoming 2016 - 2017 Rotary Year.  Please check

the column labeled "Interested" if that committee is of interest to you, and please check the column labeled "Chair" if you are  

interested in leading that committee.  Please sign the form and return it to Steve Morenz.  Thank you for your service in the

Rotary Club of Rock Island.

Interested Chair Interested Chair

Program Committee: Nominating Committee:

August-September

October November Public Image Committee:

December-January Newsletter:

February-March Website:

April-May Press Releases:

June-July Social Media:

Membership Committee: Interact/RYLA:

Chair - Bruce Peterson

Recruiting Rotaract:

Mentoring

Orientation Earlyact:

Budget Priorities: Ambassadorial Scholars:

Chair - Frank Lambert

Blood Drive:

Salvation Army Bell Ringing:

Awards Luncheon:

Bert Blood Scholarships:

"Fun" Committee:

Invocations Committee:

Rotary International Foundation:

Fundraising Committee: Chair - Bud Phillis

Youth Exchange: RI Rotary Club Foundation:

Dvlpmnt Committee

Literacy Committee: Grants Committee

Rotary Member:__________________________________


